POULTRY FEDERATION OF INDIA

49, Omaxe Plaza, Omaxe City, G.T. Karnal Road, Sonepat - 131001
Phone : 0124-4085090 E-mail : poultryfederation @ gmail.com
Website : www.pfindia.org

Joint Secretary

Department of Commerce,
Ministry of Commerce & Industry
Government of India

Udyog Bhawan, New Delhi

Subject: Regarding office order by Department of Agriculture, Government of Bangladesh to stop export
of Soybean meal from Bangladesh to India.

Dear Sir,

We want to bring this matter to your kind notice that, Department of Agriculture, Government of
Bangladesh, issued an office order on 5" September 2021, to stop export of Soybean meal from
Bangladesh to India. As a result, concern authority has stopped issuing Phytosanitary certificate for the
rest of contract that exist between Bangladesh exporters and indian importers.

Consequences of this action would be difficulty in feeding livestock, fish and Poultry back in India.

Bangladesh is immediate source of supply of soybean meal for India. All other sources of Soybean meal
are located at least 35 days away from India. This source is important for us to ensure timely supply of
Soybean meal to our animals.

We therefore request you to take necessary step to ensure continuance of import of soybean meal frof
Bangladesh to India till 31% October 2021.

Thanking you in anticipation.

Sincerely Yours,

Plewri

Ramesh Chandra Khatri

President
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